
 

 

 

PAC-UK Education Advice Line 

020 7284 5879 (Wed & Thurs 10am -12 noon) 

excl. half term and school holidays 

 

This is an opportunity to speak to a member of PAC-UK’s Education 

Service about any issues to do with meeting the educational needs 

of permanently placed children and young people. Calls are 

welcomed from parents, guardians and carers, school staff and 

other education and care professionals. 

 
 

 

 

PAC-UK’s Education Advice Line can be accessed directly by 

calling 020 7284 5879 during its dedicated weekly slot, or by calling 

either of PAC-UK’s daily Advice Lines (number as above for London 

and 0113 230 2100 for Leeds) during its opening hours and 

requesting a call back for education advice. 

 

You can also access education advice, information and support by 

email at education@pac-uk.org  


